
 
Tuesday 23rd June 

Prayers 

 

 

Dear parents,  

 

We are all finding this unprecedented time difficult to comprehend and as we can’t gather in prayer 

as we usually do as the family of St Bernard’s, we thought that the children both at home and at 

school could share their prayers and these then could be put on the schools website for all to read 

and pray for. They can be prayers for poorly people or those feeling lonely. Prayers to say thankyou 

for someone’s help. Whatever is in the children's prayers at the moment. 

 

If you send the prayers with the child’s name on I will share through social media . Please do not 

name anyone specifically in the prayer. Hopefully then we will be able to pray for each other's needs 

and intentions. 

 

kbrickland@stbernards.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

 

Many thanks and God Bless 

 

 

Mrs Brickland 
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